
Dear All 
Join us to worship our great God at The Barracks this Sunday. 
Notices for the coming week are listed below.  
Allan 

 
23

rd 
February 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

11 am Service of worship Rev Iain MacAskill 
5:15 pm Prayer meeting McNeil room 

6:00 pm James Blackwell Esther 4. 
 
One thing have I asked of the LORD, that will I seek after: 
that I may dwell in the house of the LORD all the days of my life, 
to gaze upon the beauty of the LORD and to inquire in his temple. 
Ps 27:4 
 
 

 You are warmly invited to join the pre-service prayer group in the McNeil Room from 

10.15 am on Sunday mornings and also the 5:15 pm pre-service evening prayer 

meeting at the same venue. 

 Student lunch after morning service.  

 Wee Wellies 25/02/20 

 Wed 26/02/20 11:00am Prayer for the World 

 The BGEA Christian Life and Witness Course will be held at The Church at Stirling, 
Riverside next Saturday 29th February from 09:30 to 12:30. We would 
encourage everyone connected to Stirling Free Church to attend this course. If you 
would like transport please let Iain or James Blackwell know. Thank you to those 
who have volunteered to help with registration and refreshments on the day. 

 Services next Lord's Day 1/03/20 at The Barracks Morning service Rev Iain 
MacAskill with Communion. Evening Rev Iain MacAskill.  

 

We are in urgent need of volunteers to help with various parts of our church.  If you would 

like to be more involved in Church please look at the list below and see if you could help 

out anywhere: Crèche, Student lunch, Music, Cleaning, Welcome, Teas and Coffee, Slides 

and Tech 

Free Church Youth Conference 2020 is taking place this year from 13th to 15th March in 
Lendrick Muir SU Centre. 
  
Please remember all the church activities in your prayers.  

These notices appear weekly on our website: www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk  

Please visit this website to see more details of what is happening each week. 

http://www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk/

